
 
Town Shellfish Crier 

May 26, 2020 

 

1. The following items will be reviewed and voted on at tonight’s Selectboard meeting at 

7:00 p.m. via Zoom. See agenda, supporting documents and how to participate here. 

1. Lottery drawing for grant #861/861-A 

 

2. Public hearing re: request received May 12, 2020 from Karen D Johnson to waive 

one-year domicile requirement and re-issue a Commercial Shellfish License, re: 

Section 6.1.1 of the Shellfish Policies and Regulations. 

 

3. Determine whether to allow seasonal recreational shellfishing permits to be sold in 

2020. (Annual recreational shellfishing permits will still be sold.) 

 

2. Lieutenant Island South Closes to Oyster Harvesting on June 1, through September 30 

Area spans from osprey nest pole all the way east, and directly south across Hatch’s Creek to 

the Eastham town line. Other areas of Lt. Island remain open to commercial harvest only, 

and clamming is still allowed in the Lt. Island South area. 

 

3. Reminders: 

a. Oyster Transfers to Dealers Take Place at Marina during Vibrio Season 

Transfers also allowed at Powers Landing upon notifying the Shellfish Department. 

b. Grant Inspections Will Begin Next Week with Negative Tides 

This year, we will be bringing a GPS for buoy locations, in addition to the usual 

checks for gear height, tags and derelict gear. 

 

Contact Nancy at nancy.civetta@wellfleet-ma.gov or 617-901-7193 with ideas on how the 

Shellfish Department can help or improve shellfishing: This industry is very important to our 

town’s success. Thank you! 

 

Nancy Civetta  John Mankevetch  Chris Manulla 

Shellfish Constable  Assistant Shellfish Constable Deputy Shellfish Constable 

617-901-7193  508-962-0691   508-962-8934 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87286210767
https://www.wellfleet-ma.gov/home/events/65523
mailto:nancy.civetta@wellfleet-ma.gov

